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I can see why HB3414 is favored by developers, but I don't see why it benefits those 

of us who live in Oregon and appreciate the chacter imparted to our cities and towns 

by the charm of older homes and other buildings. My wife and I have long been 

volunteers at an historic home and garden and live in an older home (1933) adjacent 

to an historic district. Imposing a statewide rule that favors developers also 

undermnes local control of development. 

 

Please do not approve HB3414. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 Salem Oregon 97302 


